
  

Woodriver Elementary Science Fair 2024 
 

Dear Students, Parents, Guardians, and Family Members: 
 

You are cordially invited to participate in Woodriver’s annual Science Fair.   

Please pick up a Science Fair packet from the office or download a PDF version from Woodriver’s 

Science Fair website: wolfpups.org/science-fair.html 
 

The Science Fair is an opportunity for all students to learn more about science by investigating a 

student selected topic of interest and completing a project.  Families and siblings are encouraged to 

work together.  Project entries are categorized into six major divisions: Experiment, Demonstration, 

Science Report, Science Collection, Invention, and Computer Coding.  Please visit our school’s Science 

Fair website for links to hundreds of Science Fair project ideas.   
 

The students will complete a traditional tri-board display.  Please see the reverse side for free 

display boards and community support. 
 

Tri-board Science Fair projects need to be brought to Woodriver’s MPR for display, before school 

(8:30 to 9:15 AM) on Thursday, February 29th.  The students will need to pick up their displays on 

Friday, March 1st, after school, at 3:45 PM. 
 

The Science Fair is an incredible opportunity to explore a topic of interest and share your findings 

with the entire school and community.  Everyone is strongly encouraged to participate.  All 

participants will receive a certificate, participant ribbon, and a button.  Winners will be selected in 

each category and they will receive ranked ribbons.  The top contestants will advance to the Interior 

Alaska Science Fair competition, held at Pioneer Park, March 20th to 23rd. 
 

If you are interested in participating in the Science Fair, please pick up a Science Fair packet from 

the office, complete the application in the packet, and submit it to the Science Fair collection 

envelope, located at the office, by Friday, February 2nd.  Thank you. 
 

We need judges for the projects.  Judging will occur on Thursday, February 29th from 9:30 AM to 1 

PM.  Please complete and return the form below if you can volunteer as a judge.  Thank you. 
 

Sincerely, 
 

Rob Kinder, Science Fair Coordinator  

rob.kinder@k12northstar.org   (907) 479-4211 ext. 47016 wolfpups.org/science-fair.html 
 

-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 

I am interested in serving as a Science Fair judge on Thursday, February 29th, 9:30 AM to 1 PM. 
 

Name _______________________________ Phone _______________________________ 
 

Email _______________________________ Cell _______________________________ 
 

Child _______________________________ Child’s Teacher ________________________ 


